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The files of the State Department were re-examined on 30 April
1952 at the suggestion of the FBI that they had information relating
to our Subject.

The files of the Security, Foreign Correlation, and Visa Divisions
were searched with negative results. The files of DC/R contained a
letter from the U.S. Political Adviser of Germany, Frankfurt, 29 March
1946 to the Department, transmitting a detailed report by one Dr.
helm --------, University of Heidelberg, received from a British source
regarding the Far Eastern questions and dealing with relevant material
gathered about Japanese personalities by German observation and experi-
ence. The report contained very detailed information regarding Ambassa-
dor Oshima and his staff. Dr. ------- further advised that if British
authorities-in particular the Far Eastern Department of Secret Service--
wished to open up a new information section embracing Far Eastern ques-
tions he would suggest collaboration with following persons owing to
their speoialist knowledge and their experience in making intelligenoe
report's

Legationsrat Dr. K. °Arms, formerly in charge Far Festers
EWparteent of Foreign Office

Herr Karl Uhl, former general,. Secretary to German-Jap
Society in Berlin

Herr joern Leo, former RSRA referent on Jan question

Report of 23 SepteMber 1943 from Lisbon, Portugal recommended that
the name Of	 Avenida Palace Hotel, Lisbon, Portu-
gal be deleted from Proclaimed list of Blocked Nationals inasmuch as he
had returned to Germany shortly after his specification and had not since
returned to Portugal.

The files contained no further information in the name of the Sub-
jeot.
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